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Kayakers Recover Prosthetic Leg While on Dan River 
Date of Release: Wednesday, July 26, 2017 

 

[Wentworth, N.C.]— Rockingham County Sheriff’s Deputies are attempting to locate the owner of a 

below-the-knee prosthetic leg that was located by kayakers on the Dan River on Wednesday July 12th. The 

leg was turned over to Sheriff’s Deputies who are now attempting to locate the owner in order to return it. 

(Attempts to obtain owner information based on the serial number attached to the prosthetic leg have not 

been successful.)  

 

The recovered prosthetic leg is pictured below. Anyone with information with regards to the possible 

owner of this prosthetic leg, please contact Detective Mary Jane Webb at the Sheriff’s Office at 336-634-

3232. 

 

 
Picture of prosthetic leg recovered by Kayakers on the Dan River on July 12th  

(Proof of ownership will be required) 
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